
 
 
We have much to celebrate looking back on 2022. This fall the INI hosted the Synapse 
Workshop with 16 speakers from all over the world, and at the Society for Neuroscience 
meeting the Friends of Iowa party brought together colleagues from throughout the 
neuroscience community. I hope we all have an opportunity to rest and recharge during 
the university break. Meghan, Sam, Mary and I send our best wishes for the new year 
and look forward to all we will accomplish together in 2023. 
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